Bartlem Park South-Phase 1 Weston & Sampson, Inc.
Town of Cheshire, CT Addendum No. 5
February 08, 2023

ADDENDUM NO. 5
TO
BID DOCUMENTS BID #2223-14
BARTLEM PARK SOUTH - PHASE 1
Cheshire, CT
January 11, 2023
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The attention of all bidders submitting proposals for “BARTLEM PARK SOUTH — PHASE 17 is
called to the following Addenda to the specifications and plans. The items set forth herein, whether
of omission, addition or substitution are to be included in, and form part of the specifications and
plans of the above-named project for bids to be received as advertised.

PLEASE BE SURE TO ACKNOWLEDGE
THIS ADDENDUM ON THE ADDENDA ACKNOWLEDGEMENT FORM.

The following clarifications, modifications, deletions, and additions are hereby incorporated into
and become part of the Contract Documents.

MODIFICATION

1. Addendum 4, Question 6: In reviewing Addendum 2, it looks as if a change was proposed for the roof
pitch of the restroom building. The proposed pitches are not able to be shipped over the road due to
shipping height restrictions, can the originally designed pitched be maintained? From: Chris Gaughan,
Public Restroom Company.

DELETE: Response: Proposed roof pitch should adhere to Addendum 2.

ADD: Response: The originally designed roof pitch and the proposed roof pitch in Addendum 2
are both allowed.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 5
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